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13 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 

Thank you to the majority of our families who are making sure that their children 

come to school wearing a face covering every day. 

Unfortunately, we still have a number of students arriving at school without a face 

mask. As the Government has advised that face coverings should be worn by adults 

and pupils in year 7 and above in corridors and communal areas, we are currently 

providing masks to those students who arrive at school without one (unless they are 

exempt).  

You will appreciate that we have been given no additional funding for PPE supplies. 

This week alone, the cost to the school of providing masks has been £182. 

We would be extremely grateful if you could help us by speaking to your child, 

stressing the importance of wearing a mask and providing them with one on a daily 

basis. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

J Ross 

 

Jacqueline Ross 

Vice Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


